
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

State Funding Related Questions from CoC Board Meeting  
Wednesday, October 14, 2020 ║8:10 AM – 9:40 AM 

Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81656715783?pwd=Y3NZdklHRG5SZ1dYWXR1blVQOFFidz09 

 
 

From Jenna Abbott to Everyone:  09:14 AM 
How many people of those served actually had items expunged? 
 
The reported Outcomes (thru May 2020) were 

• 1,266 instances of service 
• 240 clients served 

 
For additional information on the Expungement Clinic, please contact Tiffanie Synnott with the 
County’s Public Defender’s office at: SynnottT@saccounty.net 
 
From Mike Jaske to Everyone:  09:17 AM 
Please clarify whether the state has changed the scope of activities that can be  
funded through HHAP 2, and if so, what is different? 
 
At this time, the State has not released the Program Guidance for HHAP 2, however per the 
enabling statute, we anticipate that the scope of activities will remain very similar to HHAP 1.  
 
The link to the HCFC HHAP website is: https://www.bcsh.ca.gov/hcfc/hhap_program.html  
 
The link to the enabling statute is: 
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=201920200AB83 
 
 
From Stefan Heisler to Everyone:  09:18 AM 
Question on the FHP, do we know if all of those clients enrolled are still housed, or has there 
been any recidivism? 
 
The Sacramento County Department of Human Assistance is currently working on gathering this 
information.  We will update the information as soon as it is available. For more information on the 
FHP program in general, please contact Neil Kurtz at kurtzn@saccounty.net. 
 



 

 

From Stephanie Cotter to Everyone:  09:18 AM 
How are people referred into the shelters and HHAP programs? Is it from Coordinated Entry? 
 
Currently there is not coordinated entry access into shelters. Each shelter has their own referral 
system. For more information on access to City shelters, please contact Cheyenne Caraway at 
ccaraway@shra.org, or for information on the City Youth sheltering projects, contact Andrew 
Geurkink at ageurkink@cityofsacramento.org.  For more information on access to County shelters, 
please contact Susan Lal at lals@saccounty.net. 
 
From Kat Wies, Social Worker, RCMG serving MediCAL to Me: (Privately) 09:19 AM 
Is the plan for those infrastructure dollars near or far from completion? 
 
The HHAP round 1 funds that are set aside for infrastructure development/HMIS, will help support 
expanding HMIS infrastructure in the first year and providing HMIS support to HHAP subrecipients 
through 2025.  
 


